
DJ) e''c;m;hc-
atuaED -.

I
U{$Pc

'

0

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

.g4 00T25 pio:49
BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD

Y6?iTh3Y'f'{.,,_
In the Matter of dMD '

CAROLINA POWER AND LIGHT COMPANY AND
NORTH CAROLINA EASTERN MUNICIPAL Docket Nos. 50-400 OL
POWER AGENCY 50-401 OL

)
(Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant, )

Units 1 and 2) )

NRC STAFF SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO INTERR0GATORY 2
0F INTERROGATORIES DATED SEPTEMBER 19, 1984 PROPOUNDED BY

RICHARD WILSON ON CONTENTIONS EPJ-5 AND WILSON 11, 12b2 AND 12b3

The attached response was compiled on behalf of the NRC Staff by

Thomas Urbanik, II who serves as a subcontractor through the Battelle

Pacific Northwest Laboratories.

Respectfully submitted,

kc, . ,, u [o , ___

Elaine I. Chan
Counsel for NRC Staff

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland
this 22nd day of October, 1984
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